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Date June 20, 2025 

Vestas American Wind  

Accepting RFQ’s for Temporary Labor to support Empire Wind1 Project  

Request for Quote (RFQ) for the 810 MW Empire Wind 1 offshore wind project, which 
includes 54 V236-15.0MW wind turbines. We are seeking staffing agencies that can provide 
temporary labor for technicians, HSE, QSE, and project managers.  

We invite all interested and registered suppliers in the NYSERDA Offshore Wind Supply 
Chain Database to participate be considered for participation in this RFQ. The scope of 
work includes providing temporary labor in the following roles 

• Site Manager 
• Lift & Logistics Supervisor 
• HSE Coordinator 
• Site Coordinator (Document Controller, Cost Controller) 
• Quality Inspector 
• Site Assistant 
• Paint & Fiber Supervisor (also Blade Supervisor) 
• Lead Site Manager (Onshore) 
• HV Technician SWG testing (Onshore) 

 

 All vendors must have a safety record that meets project requirements and comply with 
ISO 9001, 14001, and 45001 certifications, as well as all ANSI and OSHA standards. 
Additionally, vendors must meet all state, federal, and project-specific training 
requirements. If your company meets these criteria and is interested in participating in this 
RFQ, please email, Colette McCool at comol@vestas.com. Please note that your company 
will need to register as a supplier with Vestas and sign a Non-Disclosure Agreement (NDA) 
to participate.  
 
 


